
$1,125,000 - 1195 Roberton Blvd, French Creek
MLS® #1010860 

$1,125,000
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,980 sqft
Single Family on 0.20 Acres

French Creek, French Creek, British Columbia

Thoughtfully updated and located across from
a treed area of Morningstar golf course,
creating privacy, this elegant rancher is a
must-see. A one-year-old roof & two-year-old
heat pump offer peace of mind, while the
kitchen shines with stainless steel appliances,
an oven with warming drawer, a two-year-old
dishwasher, & a three-year-old state-of-the-art
washer/dryer. New heated tile floors in the
kitchen & primary ensuite pair beautifully with
solid refinished hardwood in the great room.
Three fireplacesâ€”in the living room, family
room, and primary bedroomâ€”create inviting
warmth throughout. A spacious rear covered
patio overlooks a private, landscaped & fully
fenced backyard, while three skylights, vaulted
ceilings, a double garage, extra parking on
side of home for RV &/or boat, & a Golf cart
garage in back complete the features of this
home. Every detail has been thoughtfully
upgraded, blending modern convenience with
timeless style in a sought-after location.
(id:6289)

Built in 2002

Essential Information

Listing # 1010860

Price $1,125,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00

Square Footage 1,980



Acres 0.20

Year Built 2002

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Community Information

Address 1195 Roberton Blvd

Subdivision French Creek

City French Creek

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V9P2K6

Amenities

Features Central location, Level lot, Private setting, Southern exposure, Other,
Marine Oriented

Parking Spaces 6

Interior

Heating Electric Forced air, Heat Pump

Cooling Air Conditioned

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 3

Additional Information

Zoning Residential

Listing Details

Listing Office Royal LePage Parksville-Qualicum Beach Realty (QU)
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